TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I recently had occasion to work quite closely with Darren Smith who was organising
an auction of surplus materials on behalf of Parramatta City Council.

Darren is a very presentable and enthusiastic person who would be an asset for
whomever he works. He organised the cataloguing, advertising and sale of a large
number of goods and chattels on behalf of Council with efficiency and
professionalism.

He communicated clearly with a wide range of people including Council officers,
tenants and members of the public and he made himself available for consultation

throughout the entire process. I feel that his work was the key to the auction’s
success.

I have no hesitation in recommending Darren to you as a conscientious, dedicated
and enthusiastic person with strong communications and organisational skills, who
represents his employer with a high level of professionalism.

Lt

Sean McAree
Project Officer
Parramatta City Council
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